
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tiny Tekkers are thrilled to be returning to Holy Trinity next term to 
run the after school football club on Mondays. We have loved 
running the club for the last few terms and hope the children have 
enjoyed it as much as us! 

The club will take place on Mondays from 15:15-16:15. We will be 
inside, in the school hall so we don't have to rely on the British 
weather! This means indoor footwear only, football boots with 
studs are not suitable.  

The club will start on Monday 27th April and run for 9 sessions, 
making a total cost of £45 for the term. The last session of term will 
be Monday 29th June.  

**This club is open to all of Key Stage 1 (Reception, 1 and 2)**   

We take all our bookings directly through us, not via the school, so 
please email us to secure a place. It is a first come first serve system 
so be quick as our clubs have sold out in previous terms.  

Please email hello@tinytekkers.com with your Childs full name. 
Once we have confirmed your child has a place at the requested 
club, we will email over all the dates and details regarding 
payment.  

**PLEASE BE QUICK, LIMITED SPACES AVAILABLE** 

mailto:hello@tinytekkers.com

